
 

 

 

The Branch was busy over the 
Remembrance weekend period 
attending a number of events, 

not only in the District but also at 
venues that members have links 

with. 

The first event 
supported was at 
Grafham where a 

small Act of 
Remembrance was 
conducted at the 
village memorial.   

 

This was followed 
by a minute silence 
at Bedford Hockey 
Club where two of 
our members play. 

On Sunday, commemorations 
began with the annual Brampton 
Remembrance Parade and church 
service which was supported by 42 
Engr Regt (Geo), 73 (Huntingdon) 
Squadron RAF Air Cadets, RBL 
members, veterans, serving 
personnel, local Scout and Girl 
Guide groups and members of the 
public. 

  

An afternoon service 
was held at Upton 

followed by an 
evening service at 
Easton which were 
both supported by 
branch members. 

 

 
 

 

On Monday 11 November, the branch was invited to participate in an 
Act of Remembrance event organised by the team at Montague 
House. The staff had decorated the entrance and foyer with a stunning 
poppy display, some of which had been made by the residents.  We 
were warmly welcomed by the team.  The Home Manager also 
arranged for 3 RBL members to visit an army veteran in his room as he 
was unable to participate in the lounge.  
 
More pictures from all the events can be found on the Branch Website 
and Facebook Pages. 

 


